
 
 

Exford Primary School 
Newsletter No 17 – Term 3, 2024 
Thursday 12 September 2024 

 

Ms Campo’s news.... 
                                                                                                                   
                                                
 

Oh, my goodness, what a day we had!  Our families’ showers and washing machines would have got a real work out that 
Friday afternoon!  Huge thanks to the organising group led by Mr Wilson. 

School team: 

• Ms Rundell, Mr Patty, Ms Mastrop,  

• Mrs Scalzo, Ms Villari and Mrs Comer 

• Mr Bowden (who swapped work days to be 
with us that day) 

BBQ organising Parent team: 

• Bailey & Daniel (Everly and Lincoln) 

• Natasha & Luke (Kruze and Kaiden) 

• Matt (Isaac and Harper) 
 
And to all our families who joined in with the fun and who helped out on the day.  To the families 
who gathered sponsors for the children and raised significant funds for our kids.   

 

Families have until tomorrow, Friday 13 September to register for prizes on the Colour Run website.  To do this, please log in with the details you 
created when you registered your child. 

 
 
 

Next Friday is the last day of Term 3, with an early dismissal at 2:30 pm.  We will hold our annual Footy Colours Day on Friday and we ask the kids to 
bring a gold coin to donate to the Kids Foundation, who have been wonderful in their support for our kids.  
 
 
 
 

Friday 20 September is the last day of Term 3 and we always hold our Footy Colours Day on this day.  We are asking that they 
children bring a gold coin to donate to Kids Foundation, who continue to support our children and their families. All sporting 
teams and codes are welcome to be represented.  
 

  

Principal: Ms Lisa Campo        Phone 9743 5025     exford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Coming Up 
• Friday 20 September 

o Footy Colours – dress up day  

o End of Term 3 – early dismissal at 2.30pm 

• Buses will also depart at 2:35 pm, with the expected 

arrival time at each stop an hour earlier than timetabled. 

• Monday 7 October  

o Staff begin Term 4 

o Pupil Free Day No 3 – no students for today. 

o Parent Teacher Student conferences 

• Tuesday 8 October 

o Term 4 begins for our students  

www.exfordps.vic.edu.au 

Due to the Office 

• Friday 4 October 

o Year 3-4 Camp non-refundable deposit and form due 

in XUNO 

• Tuesday 29 October  

o Year 1-2 Day Camp money and form due in XUNO 

SPLATACULAR Colour Run … how much fun was that! 

The end of Term 3 is approaching! 

Footy Colours Day 

mailto:exford.ps@education.vic.gov.au
http://www.exfordps.vic.edu.au/


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent Student Teacher conferences will run on Monday 7 October, commencing from 11 
am.  Bookings can be made through XUNO. 
 

We will be offering interviews both in person, which will be held in your child’s classroom or 
via Webex.  If you are electing to hold your interview via Webex, please include a current 
email address in the comment box.  This will allow us to send you a Webex invitation. 
  

https://docs.xuno.com.au/how-to-book-parent-teacher-interviews-using-the-
family-app 
 

 
 

 
Term 4 is always a busy one and we are at the stage of the year where we are focused on 
our planning for the 2025 school year. We will begin our class list planning shortly after the 
holidays. 
 

These are some of the preparations that are underway – we are planning our: 

• 2025 School / class organisation for next year 

• 2025 class lists                                            * 2025 Book Pack Lists 

• 2025 Staffing and financial planning           * 2025 Prep Transition Program  

• Year 6 student transition support as they prepare to move to their secondary colleges 

• Between year level transitions – our Year Preps will have some time in the Year 1-2 
classrooms over the coming weeks and our Year 2 children will do the same in our 
Year 3-4 classrooms  

 

The payoff for all our work is a lovely, calm and very organised start to the new year, as 
always!   
 

2025 Year 6-7 Transition  - The secondary colleges will send out information about their 
transition programs next term.  
 

2025 Prep children  - In Term 4, we will send out the invitations to our 2025 Prep 
Transition program through the 2025 Prep students journal in Seesaw.  
 

2025 school structure - We are working on our 2025  school structure and will take the 
plan to our School Council Meeting on Wednesday 16 October, based on the student 
enrolments that we have.   

If your child will not be attending Exford PS in 2025, would you send an email to the 
school email address this week – so we can take your child / children out of our 
student enrolment count, which effects our financial and school organisation planning - 
exford.ps@education.vic.gov.au  

 

2025 Class Lists  
Once we have ratified our 2025 school structure, we will then begin working on our 2025 
class lists.   
 

Families are always welcome to share their thoughts with me in writing on 
exford.ps@education.vic.gov.au  - I ask that you do so by Friday 11 October.   
 

As always, our class lists take time and consideration as we develop the most balanced 
class groups, which take many factors into account – including the children’s educational, 
interpersonal and social needs and based on the needs of the whole school program.   
 

2025 Staffing  
Once the class groups are finalised, I will then begin to match our staff to their 2025 roles.   
 
 
 
 
A reminder that our children need to wear their Exford PS 
broad-brimmed school hat for all PE, recess and lunch-time 
play activities from the start of Term 4.  Children without hats 
will be directed to an indoor Lunch Time Club activity. If you 
could check with your child that they have their hat, and if not, 
please order a new hat for them from our school office.  You 
can order online through QKR  and we will deliver the hat to 
your child.  

No Hat, No Play! 

 

 

2024 dates to 

remember 
 

Term 3 
 

Tuesday 17 September 

• Melton Network Maths Games Day – 

invitation only  

Friday 20 September 

• End of Term 3 - 2:30 pm dismissal  

• Footy Colours Day (gold coin donation for 

Kids Foundation)  

 
 

Term 4 
 

Monday 7 October 

• Term 4 begins for staff only 

• Pupil Free Day No 3 – no school for students 

o Parent-Teacher Conferences 

o Bookings to be made through XUNO.   

Tuesday 8 October 

Term 4 begins for students  

Monday 4 November 

• Pupil Free Day No 4 – no school for students 

Tuesday 5 November 

• Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 

Monday 11 - Tuesday 12 November 

• Year 3-4 Lady Northcote Camp 

Tuesday 12 November 

• Year 1-2 Lady Northcote Camp Day  

Thursday 12 December 

• 9:30 am - Year 6 Graduation event @ 

Bacchus Marsh Community Hall 

Tuesday 17 December 

• 9:30 am - End of year Christmas Concert @ 

Bacchus Marsh Community Hall 

Friday 20 December 

• End of Term 4! (1:30 pm dismissal) 

 

Term 4 planning for 2025 

Parent Student Teacher conferences 

SunSmart time  

https://docs.xuno.com.au/how-to-book-parent-teacher-interviews-using-the-family-app
https://docs.xuno.com.au/how-to-book-parent-teacher-interviews-using-the-family-app
mailto:exford.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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Fundraising News Construction update – Gymnasium exterior 

Our Fundraising efforts work hand in hand with 

our school’s ICT budget to provide our kids with 

access to Reading Eggs, and iPads. 

We will hold a range of fun fundraising activities 

throughout the year, some are traditional parts of 

our Fundraising approach and these happen 

each year. 

• Term 3 – Colour Fun Run – Friday 30 

August 

• Term 4 – End of year Raffle and 

Christmas Concert BBQ 

 

Our 2024 target is…  

$5,000 - $10,000. 

Our Tally so far… 

WOO HOO!!!! 

$16,323.37 

 

CLASS Art PE LOTE (French) Science 
Prep Akamatis Thursday Wednesday Wednesday Friday 
Prep Gleeson Wednesday Wednesday Monday Friday 
Prep Mastrop Wednesday Thursday Tuesday Wednesday 
Year 1-2 Ambrose Thursday Tuesday Wednesday Tuesday 
Year 1-2 Blasis Thursday Thursday Tuesday Tuesday 
Year 1-2 Jones Tuesday Monday Tuesday Wednesday 
Year 1-2 Roe Tuesday Tuesday Wednesday Monday 
Year 3-4 Fyfe Tuesday Wednesday Wednesday Monday 
Year 3-4 Monagle Wednesday Tuesday Tuesday Wednesday 
Year 3-4 Mounsey Thursday Wednesday Tuesday  Wednesday 
Year 3-4 Romanski Wednesday  Tuesday Wednesday Wednesday 
Year 5-6 Higgins Tuesday Thursday Monday Thursday 
Year 5-6 Micallef Thursday Monday Monday Thursday 
Year 5-6 Odgers Tuesday Thursday Monday Thursday 

Kiara, Aishreet, Zoe, Charli, Parmeet, Sienna, Riley, Emelia, Elijah, Ayesha, Gurseerat, Charitha and Alize 

To our students who celebrated their birthday 30 August – 12 September 



 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Office News 
Uniform / Lost Property – a reminder to ensure all uniform items are clearly marked with your child’s name, this enables us to 

return items to your child without delay. 

Asthma & Anaphylaxis Plans – A reminder to return your child’s Asthma and / or Anaphylaxis plans back to the Office.  If you 

have misplaced this document, please call Mrs Kelly in the Office. 

CSEF Fund – The Camp Sports and Excursion fund application process has closed for 2024.  This will reopen in 2025. 
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